
Greetings to all our readers, 
In the articles section of this July edition, you can continue reading the Hebrew translation of Francine 
Shapiro’s keynote address to the International EMDR conference in Denver, September 2003. The final 
chapters will appear in the next e-journal. 
In addition, we are presenting the Hebrew translation of Esti Bar-Sade’s article on the importance of 
attachment in trauma work of children and the benefit of participating parents in the trauma treatment 
of their children. This article was published in English in the previous e-journal.  
Following Brurit Laub’s second workshop in May on the Envelope of Resource Connection in the 
standard EMDR protocol we have attached a Resource Connection worksheet for use outside of the 
protocol and which can be used also in a group setting. 
In our update section we bring you some short impressions from the European EMDR conference in 
Stockholm. Esti Bar-Sade summarizes two interesting pieces of research on the treatment of children 
carried out by Caroline De Roos , Ricky Greenwald and Ad De Jongh. Barbara Wizansky presents a 
short summary of the lectures and activities of the children’s treatment section. 
Barbara Wizansky also presents a short case history with the intention of spurring dialogue with the e-
journal readers. We look forward to receiving your comments which will be published in our next 
edition of the e-journal 
Yvonne Tauber has made an additional plea for electronic interaction between readers and we fully 
share her suggestions. In the meantime we have not received any feedback from readers of previous 
editions so we are really working in a virtual vacuum. We would be very pleased to receive feedback of 
any sort. 
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